
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Los Angeles City Employees' Retirement System (LACERS) and Los Angeles 
Fire and Police Pensions (LAFPP) to report jointly to the Budget and Finance Committee 
on the degree of latitude that the City has in determining whether a retired employee can 
be denied pension benefits for violating the law.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


